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Please pray for the repose of the souls of: 

 

Elizabeth B. Juall 

                        Eileen Z. Gordy 

SANCTUARY LAMP  
 

The Sanctuary lamp at St. John Vianney Church  

is burning in loving memory of 

Joseph & Rita Williamson  

req. by Mr. & Mrs. Anthony Maccariella.   

 

The Sanctuary lamp at St. Margaret Church  

is burning in loving memory of 

Deceased Members of the McFadden &  

Graham families 

req. by Dick & Peggy Graham.  

            COME LET US ADORE HIM 

               

Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament every 

Friday  in Our Lady of Guadalupe Chapel 

until 6:00 PM. Adorers are needed for First 

Fridays when the Blessed Sacrament is 

adored after 8:30 AM morning Mass until Saturday 

morning continuously. We currently have only one 

person or couple committed to most hours presenting a 

great  need  when  someone  goes  on vacation or is 

otherwise unable to fulfill their time slot. Would you 

possibly consider being placed on a substitute list for 

vacancies between 1:00am -7:00am? If you would like 

to come to adoration, please sign in (guests as well as 

scheduled adorers). If you are scheduled for adoration 

and cannot attend, please try to get a replacement, or 

contact Jody Ilisco at 848-3239 or the rectory 856-848-

0047. 

Sunday, January 3 Multiple Intention Mass 

 

Pat Ubaldi req. by Anne & Tom Heim 

Dr. Thomas Ward req. by Joan & Ralph Butwin 

Margaret Hagan req. by Mark & Nancy Petri 

Dianna Poole req. by Joseph Poole 

Mary & Harry Chuba req. by Donna  

Charles McNally req. by family 

Gere McSorley req. by Delores Apriletti 

John Welsh, Jr. req. by his mother, Mary 

Maureen Plit req. by Lori McKinney 

Bob & Chris Stolz req. by Pat Stolz 

 

The Legion  of  Mary  meets  every  Wednesday  at  

7:00 PM  in  the  Ministry  Center.  The Legion of 

Mary is a worldwide Catholic lay apostolate that fos-

ters faith, prayer and  evangelization  under  the man-

tel of Our Blessed Mother.  For more information, call 

Kathy at 856-535-7617.  

 EPIPHANY OF THE LORD 

JANUARY 3, 2016 

ANNOUNCED MASS INTENTIONS 

 

Saturday, January 2 

  8:30 AM Eleanor Magu req. by Peter Nguyen  

  4:00 PM Pat Ubaldi req. by Joe & Marlene Hee  

  6:00 PM Marion Majkszak, Jr. req. by Mary Feret  

 

Sunday, January 3 

  8:30 AM People of the Parish       

10:00 AM Multiple Intention Mass 

11:30 AM John May req. by Sharon & John      

   4:00 PM Pat Ubaldi req. by the Vukicevich family  

 

Monday,  January 4 

  6:45 AM James Higgins req. by the Knights of Columbus 

      Council #13259 

  8:30 AM Michael Tobin req. by Kelly & Bill Puitz  

 

Tuesday, January 5 

  6:45 AM James Higgins req. by the Macdonald family 

  8:30 AM Pat Ubaldi req. by Jack & Marie McGuire  

 

Wednesday, January 6  
  6:45 AM People of the Parish  

  8:30 AM Susan Pollock req. by Kelly & Bill Puitz 

 

Thursday, January 7 

  6:45 AM Unborn   

  8:30 AM James MacKenzie req. by Religious Education  

     faculty & staff 

 

Friday, January 8 

  6:45 AM Sr. Lorraine Klein req. by the Franciscan  

     Missionary Sisters of the Infant Jesus  

  8:30 AM Pat Ubaldi req. by Dick & Peggy Graham 

     

Saturday, January 9 

  8:30 AM Pat Ubaldi req. by Don & Pat Krott   

  4:00 PM William Valloreo req. by Aunt Dolly  

  6:00 PM Louis R. Moffa, Sr. req. by his niece, Nina Scully   

 

Sunday, January 10 

  8:30 AM Antoinette Doyle (19th Anniv.) req. by her  

     family  

10:00 AM Michael Tobin req. by Bob & Julie Heenan  

11:30 AM Irene Zalegowski req. by Shirley DeVillasanta       

   4:00 PM People of the Parish        
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Please pray for our parishioners who are in the hospital, nursing home or who are 

homebound:  Dolores Alba, Chip Alberta, Mary Spence-Archer, Marge Aregood,  

Joe Avallone, Anthony Baccari, Dorothy Bennis, Chloe Bruce, Rose Bruno, Bill 

Cassidy,  Lisa Cavalier,  Wendy Cerminara,  Mary Chambers,  Frank Clayton,  Barbara Costroff, Msgr. James 

Curran, Mitchell Czoch, Lindsey D., Kathleen David, Baby Anthony Dellaratta III, Ed Densten, Roseanne Dil-

lenschneider,  Gerry Donnelly,  Maribeth Ellenberg,   Gerri Foster,   Nancy Gibson,  Tom  Girgenti,  Audrey Greco,  

Christine,  Christine  and  Elizabeth  Hastings, Peter Hodson, Carmel Hopkins, Deacon Brian Kearney, Deacon 

Bob Kenney,  Kathy  King,  Teresita Macandile, Amy Magazu, Melba Manzano, Baby Lendri Marks, Molly 

Marsteller,   Robert  McGinley,    Marie  McGuire,    Elizabeth  McHenry,   Ray and Midge McMullen,  Joe and 

Karen Metallo,    Rita Milano,  Pat Miller,  Madeline Mills, Rocky Moraca,   Ray   Myers,   Lucille  Nelson,  Car-

mela  Paladino, Eugene Pappert, Angelo Perna, Phil Perna, Carmella (Mel) Popjoy, Katie Power,  Stella Pronesti, 

Patricia Prosser, Delores Rebyak, Gerald Ryan, Ken Spadafora,  Ron  Vukicevich,  Coreen Welch, Baby Jaxon 

Wickkiser, Sandra Wilson, Bernadette Young, Grace Zaccaria,  Lorraine Zold.          

 

OFFERTORY  COLLECTION                                                 

           

        December 13 - $13,645.00 

 

Due to an early publishing deadline, the offertory 

collection for December 20th will be in next week’s 

bulletin.  Thank you. 

 

Thank you for your continuing support.  Please make 

your checks payable to:  “Infant Jesus Parish” .  

 

Religious give thanks.  “We cannot begin to repay all 

who contribute,” writes a Catholic sister. “So we pray to 

God, who is never outdone in generosity, to reward 

you.”  Heartfelt thanks for your donation to last week’s 

collection for the Retirement Fund for Religious.  May 

God bless you for your goodness! 

Family Prayer Crucifix for Vocations 

 
Each week we will see a family receive a                     

Crucifix to take home for the week to pray 

for vocations to  the  Holy  Priesthood  and  Religious  

Life. It is contained in a beautiful handcrafted box 

which also serves as a stand for the Crucifix. Prayers to 

be used by the host family are on a laminated program 

in the box. Every  weekend the host family will return 

the Crucifix in procession. A new host family will re-

ceive it at the end of Mass. Let us pray for holy voca-

tions to religious life from our parish.  If  you  are  pray-

ing  over  a  possible calling, please speak to Father Szo-

lack.   

January 2 - 9:  The Wolstenholme family 

 

Please contact Mrs. Denise Dietrich 215-901-3199 if 

you would like your family to receive the crucifix at St. 

John Vianney Church. Thank you. 

Dear Friends in Christ, 

 

We have a Santo Niño in each of our churches!  The Alliance of the Two Hearts donated a Santo  

Niño or Holy Child to our parish and is now is in the sanctuary of Saint Margaret Church.  He comes  

to us from Cebu, Philippines. May He bless us all as we also enjoy our beautiful Santo Niño in Saint John Vianney 

Church on his pedestal at the feet of Saint Joseph. Mabuhay ang Santo Niño! On Wednesday, January 6 th our parish 

celebrates  the parish  feast  day:  The Infant Jesus!  When our parish was founded in 2010, the Solemnity of the 

Epiphany of Our Lord was declared as our parish feast day.  We will have 24 hours of prayer before the Most Blessed 

Sacrament beginning January 6th after the 8:30 AM Mass until the next morning at the beginning of the 8:30 AM 

Mass.  There are clipboards for adorers to sign up for holy hours. On the 6 th, we will have a Holy Hour at 7:00 PM.  

All this will take at Saint Margaret Church. Please consider honoring the Holy Infant and start your new year on the 

right footing.  Saint Faustina wrote of one of her mystical experiences of the Infant Jesus: "...I suddenly saw the Infant 

Jesus standing by my kneeler and holding on to it with His two little hands. Although He was but a little Child, my 

soul  was  filled with awe and fear, for I see in Him my Judge,  my Lord, and my Creator, before whose holiness the 

Angels tremble. At the same time, my soul was flooded with such unspeakable love that I thought I would die under its 

influence” (Diary, 566). Oh, if we only understood the love of God, our dear Emmanuel, Who is truly God with us.  

His love should fill us with such faith, hope and love as we begin this 2016.  May our dear, holy Patron grant us all the 

graces we need to have the best year of our lives because we are closer to Him! 

 

God bless you this New Year, 

Father Szolack  
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INFANT JESUS PARISH COOKBOOKS 
Cookbooks are $10.00 each and are available at  

Infant Jesus Parish rectory.   

Thank you for your recipes, ideas and support!  

 

WOMEN’S CLUB NEWS  

 

Super Bowl Weekend Bake Sale  will be held the 

weekend of  February 6th & 7th 2016. 

 

HOLD THE DATE:  Our Annual Fashion Show will 

be held on April 5, 2016. 

 

In  coordination  with  Pope  Francis'  Extraordinary 

Jubilee of Mercy, the Infant Jesus Parish Women's Club 

is coordinating a Spring Bus Trip to the Catholic 

Shrines of Philadelphia on Saturday, April 23, 2016.  

Buses will depart Infant Jesus Parish (St. Margaret's 

School Parking Lot) at 7:15 AM. This trip starts off 

with an 8:00 AM Mass at the National Shrine of St. Rita  

of  Cascia; after Mass we will tour the National Shrine 

of St. John Neumann and the Central Shrine of Our La-

dy of the Miraculous Medal. We will have lunch  at  

Kelly's Seafood Restaurant on Bustleton Avenue in   

Philadelphia (lunch includes soup, salad, entree, dessert, 

coffee/tea). After lunch there will be a guided tour of 

the St. Katherine Drexel National Shrine. We will arrive  

back  at  Infant  Jesus  Parish  (St.  Margaret's School 

Parking Lot) at approximately 5:00 PM. The cost for 

transportation and lunch will be $70.00 and is due at 

time of reservation. Cost includes tours, lunch, motor  

coach and all taxes and gratuities. For reservations or 

info please email Neen Raspa at neenie@comcast.net or 

call her at 856-468-6430. 

  

Consider giving this trip to a special someone on your 

Christmas List !!!!! 

 

Don't delay --- There will be ONLY ONE BUS !!!!! 

 

Upcoming Important Dates 

 

Level/Grade  7  Retreat  -  Saturday,  January  9th  or 

Saturday, January 30th at the Vianney Center - 3:00 PM 

through 6:00 PM Mass. 

 

Students are required to attend 1 of these dates as part of 

their Confirmation Requirements 

  GOD BLESS  AMERICA!  

                          
 God bless our men and women who 

put their lives on the line to preserve freedom around the 

world. We thank God for our good fortune to be citizens 

of the USA.  We continue to pray for our  men and 

women  overseas  especially,  Ryan Berthold, Justin 

Gousha, Shawn Jarrell, Becky & Nick Johnson, Brian  

Schwartz, Brian Simmons, Rob Solome, Sarah Turse, 

and Charity Winkler.  If someone has returned home, we 

ask that you let us  know.  Lord,  hold  our  troops  in 

your loving hands.  Protect them as they protect us.  

Bless them  and  their  families for the selfless acts they  

perform  in  our  time  of  need.  We ask this in Jesus’ 

name.       

                                 Amen         

Do   you   know   anyone  interested  in  becoming  

Catholic  or  completing their Sacraments? If so, Father 

Chris Mann  can  answer  their  questions and help in 

either endeavor. Please call 856-848-0047 and ask for 

Father Chris!  Anyone wanting to join the RCIA Team 

should contact Father Chris.  There are many ways to 

serve in RCIA, so do not hesitate to inquire.  Many 

hands make light work. 

 

Paul VI  Slam Dunk Tours:  The Paul VI Eagles are 

ready to soar!  Please join us for a special pre-game 

tour of our beautiful school, followed by an exciting 

Paul VI home basketball game: 

 

Paul VI Girls v. Timber Creek, Saturday, January 9, 

2016, Tours at noon, Game at 1 PM 

Paul VI Girls v. Cherokee, Thursday, January 28, 

2016, Tours at 6 PM, Game at 7 PM 
 

Reservations are appreciated; please visit 

www.pvihs.org for more information or to make a reser-

vation. Students must be accompanied by an adult. 

Please come to the gym entrance at tour time; students 

and an accompanying adult will receive a complimen-

tary game passes.   

 

Questions?  Please email Mrs. Kathleen Stewart, Direc-

tor of Admissions at kstewart@pvihs.org. 

mailto:neenie@comcast.net
http://www.pvihs.org
mailto:kstewart@pvihs.org


5-507 

 
 

 

 

 

Sun., Jan. 3 Religious Education - 8:30 AM 

  Sunday School - 10:00 AM 

  Choir -  10:15 AM (SJV) 

  Deeper Dimensions - 7:00 PM (MC) 

 

Mon., Jan. 4 Religious Education 4:30 & 6:45 PM  

  Prayer Group - 7:30 PM (Chapel) 

     

Tues., Jan 5 School Board - 7:00 PM 

 

Wed., Jan. 6 Junior Choir - 6:15 PM (SMC) 

  Legion of Mary - 7:00 PM (B) 

  RCIA - 7:00 PM (C & D) 

        Choir - 7:15 PM (SMC) 

       

Thurs., Jan. 7 Senior Exec - 10:00 AM (MC) 

  Religious Education - 6:15 PM 

  Knights of Columbus - 7:00 PM (D) 

  NA - 8:00 PM (C)   

  

Sat., Jan. 9 King’s Men - 7:00 AM (B) 

  Level 7 Retreat - 3:00 PM (SJV) 

    Youth Group - 7:00 PM (VC)  

 

Sun., Jan. 10 Religious Education - 8:30 AM 

  Sunday School - 10:00 AM 

  Choir -  10:15 AM (SJV) 

  Deeper Dimensions - 7:00 PM (MC) 

    

   EXTRAORDINARY MINISTERS 

OF HOLY COMMUNION 
 

 

Saturday, January 9 

   4:00 PM Joan Rodgers, Vince Brandolini,  

       Mary Foster, Joanne McConville 

   6:00 PM Kelly Philbin, Nancy Tomlinson,  

       Mary Feret  

 

Sunday, January 10 

  8:30 AM Mary Petito, J im McHugh, Bob Law,  

      Lor Hatch  

10:00 AM Sr. Dianna, Sr . Michele, Sr . Vilma,  

      Richard Macdonald   

11:30 AM J im & Pat McGuinness, Rich Whelan   

  4:00 PM Ellie Kandle, Kathy Smith,  

     Janet Autodore   

 

 

 

  

Saturday, January 9 

   4:00 PM Chuck Fitzgerald  

   6:00 PM Teen Reader   

        

Sunday, January 10 

  8:30 AM Maura Kelly & Annette Leash     

10:00 AM Laurie Bachman & Mary Sper ling  

11:30 AM Cynthia Aragoncillo  

  4:00 PM John Power    

 

 

 

 

 

 

ALTAR SERVERS 

 

Saturday, January 9 

  4:00 PM Team 13    

  6:00 PM Team 16 

 

Sunday, January 10 

  8:30 AM Team 1 

10:00 AM Team 4 

11:30 AM Team 7 

  4:00 PM Team 10 

INFANT JESUS APPAREL 
Don’t  forget  to  show  your  support  for Infant Jesus Parish. Sweatshirts, hats, aprons, blankets, tote 

bags and much more are available with the Infant Jesus Parish logo! 

 

Check out the apparel and other items located on our website at www.TheInfantJesusParish.org All 

items available now at the Rectory!  Color and sizes may vary. 

MEN’S RETREAT 

 

Save the Date:  Once a year men from our parish go 

on a religious retreat at the Men of Malvern Retreat 

House.  We need to step away from our busy lives, and 

contemplate on the love that God has for us.  Come and 

refresh your soul!  Please join us on February 12, 13 and 

14, 2016 at our St. John Neumann retreat.  For more 

information call Lou Greco 856-468-4091, Bob Law 

856-685-0019, Bob Heenan 856-468-3708 or Jack 

McGuire 856-468-7074. 

http://www.TheInfantJesusParish.org
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Congratulations to the following couples 

who were joined in Holy Matrimony at   

Infant Jesus Parish:  

 
John William Brisbin, III & Cynthia June Gilmore 

Kyle Butrica & Kaitlin Mitchell 

Mark D. Zimmerman, Jr. & Mary Helder 

Patrick J. Moffett & Tamara N. Helmber 

Brian heenan & Caleigh Meehan 

 

PLEASE SUPPORT OUR LOCAL ADVERTISERS 

 

Thomas G. Heim 

Mark’s Cars Auto & Truck Repair & Maintenance 

Summit Cakery & Cafe 

Please consider volunteering to visit 

the sick and bring them Communion 

at Inspira Hospital, Woodbury.  We 

are looking for volunteers for one or 

more  days  a  month.  For  more in-

formation, please contact Anne Piril-

lo at Annemarie.Pirillo@camdendiocese.org or at 

(856)278-8866 for more information. 

                       

   

 

Infant Jesus Parish welcomes all those who 

were baptized in October, November and  

December: 

 

Daniel Arthur Fackelman III,  

Madeline Lois Fulps, Emmanlin Margaret Niroda, 

Parker Andrew Ellison, Maryann Grace Wallace,  

Layla Rose Hogan, Mckenzie Riley Reed,  

Mariellen Getchell-Vogel, Lucas Frank Garbin,  

Robert William Scavelli III, Ryan James Ferretti,  

Joseph Pasquale Morlachetta, Truman James Steffen, 

Wyatt Alexander Szigethy, Declan Paul Daley,  

Nev Arwen Daley, Catherine Elizabeth Babcock,  

Michael Robert Dromgoole, Ariana Marie Langi,  

Ella Reese Langi, Seamus Jameson Kirschner,  

Brayden Lucas Rosario Cavallaro,  

Joseph Zachary Cavallaro,  

Shaun Charles McGoldrich,  

Callie Shay Moffett, Kaidyn Faye Moffett 
 

COLLEGIUM CENTER FOR FAITH  

AND CULTURE 

 

 

Located at 301 White Horse Pike, Haddon Heights, NJ 

08035. (Yellow house on the corner of Garden Ave and 

White Horse Pike, 1 block East of Station Ave.)  

 

Friday, January 8, 7:00 PM     Vocations – Fr. Mike 

Matveenko  Where is God Leading You? and How can 

those of us who already know our vocation, encourage 

others to be open to wherever God is calling them? 

 

Friday, January 15, 7:00 PM  The Mass: A prayerful 

study of its antecedents and its development from the 

Last Supper until the present. – Fr. Frederick Link 

 

Friday, February 5, 7:00PM   Personal Testimony of 

Mercy – Fr. Joseph Pham  You will not want to miss this 

compelling story of Fr. Pham’s harrowing escape from 

Communism. 

 

CCFC  is  an  independent  organization  for  evangeli-

zation  and  Catholic  catechesis  under  the authority of 

Bishop  Sullivan  of  the  Diocese  of  Camden.  It is a 

tax-exempt 501(c)3 organization that depends entirely 

on the support of its generous benefactors. 

 

Rediscover the Love in Your Marriage! 

 

The Retrouvaille Marriage Program offers help for 

struggling marriages.  If you are struggling  in your mar-

riage, attending a Retrouvaille program could be the best 

gift you give to your spouse, and family, this Christmas!  

Tens of thousands of couples have successfully saved 

their marriages by attending a Retrouvaille weekend and 

the six post sessions that follow it.  Retrouvaille is not 

just a social gathering or series of seminars, but rather a 

way to rediscover and rekindle the loving  relationship  

in  your   marriage.   The   next  program  begins on the 

weekend of February 12 at the Family Life Center in 

Malvern, PA.  For more information or to register for 

our upcoming weekend, call 1-800-470-2230 or visit our 

website www.HelpOurMarriage.com.  All inquiries are 

kept strictly confidential. 

 

"Merry Christmas to all parishioners, priests and 

staff of Infant Jesus Parish from Father Felipe in Ar-

gentina" 

mailto:Annemarie.Pirillo@camdendiocese.org
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